
Dear Portland City, 
 
I just wanted to send you a message to strongly encourage maintaining sidewalks on Capitol 
Highway between Multnomah Village/Garden Home Rd and Barbur Blvd, as part of Project 
#90026: Capitol Hwy Corridor Improvements.  As a resident of this area, I've noticed there are 
numerous new families with babies (including my family), and we are all greatly concerned 
about our babies becoming children who are at great safety risk if they try to walk along Capitol 
Highway.  Just walking with a stroller with our baby is often quite hazardous, because the path 
can't always accommodate a stroller, and we have to go on the road -- which has a lot of curves 
and a short sight distance for cars. 
 
Sincerely, 
Joshua Dow, MD, and family 
4331 SW Lobelia St. 
Portland, OR  97219-3563 
 


